## Peña Boulevard Transportation and Mobility Master Plan

Including the Gateway Area

 $\square$  Yes  $\square$  No



## Thank You for Participating in the Open House!

Please take a few minutes to share your thoughts about the project and how it impacts you. Your input is greatly appreciated and will be taken into account in the next steps of the plan. Complete this comment sheet and drop it in the comment box, mail it to the Peña Boulevard Project Team or access the online form at www.flydenver.com/pena\_plan. Please provide your comments by March 9, 2023.

Name (optional)
Zip code (optional)
Email (optional)
Do you want to receive regular project updates via email? $\square \ \mbox{Yes} \ \square \ \mbox{No}$
Is your travel on Peña Boulevard typically local or airport related?  ☐ Local ☐ Airport ☐ Not Applicable
Which of the below best describes your typical use of Peña Boulevard? Select all that apply.  ☐ To access work (airport) ☐ To access work (non-airport) ☐ To access the airport (personal or business travel) ☐ To access home ☐ To access school ☐ Other
How often do you travel along Peña Boulevard?  □ Daily □ Several times a week □ Several times a month □ Rarely
Describe how you typically travel along the Peña Boulevard Corridor.  ☐ Personal/Employee vehicle ☐ Freight Vehicle/Truck ☐ Transportation Network Company (Uber, Lyft, etc.) ☐ Bus ☐ A-Line ☐ Bicycle ☐ Other
Describe the transportation barriers/challenges that Peña Boulevard presents for you?
Do you have any other questions or comments regarding the Peña Boulevard Transportation and Mobility Master Plan?
Would you like the project team to follow up with you via email?  Please make sure your contact information is provided above.

